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Swimming Gala 
 

Congratulations to our Y2 Swimming Team who 

came 3rd  in the gala at the Liverpool Aquatics 

Centre on Wednesday. Well done everyone, we 

are very proud of you! 

 

100% Attendance 

 
Well done to 21 of our children who have 

achieved 100% attendance to date. They  

received an Easter egg as their reward.  

 

 

Dance Competition 

 
Well done to Miss Kervin’s Dance group who 

were entered  into the LSSP Dance 

Competition on Thursday at North Liverpool 

Academy. The children were amazing and 

enjoyed taking part. 

 

 

 

The children had great fun on Tuesday raising 

money for Sport Relief. Reception and KS1 

completed a Mile Run and Nursery  completed 

a Go Go Obstacle Course. We raised a 

fantastic  £265 - well done everyone! 

You can still sponsor Mr Kelly, Y6 Junior 

teacher who has undertaken his own amazing 

Sport Relief challenge. He ran 33 miles 

across our city and visited 20 schools along 

the way. He finished at our school at 2.30pm 

supported by Junior runners and our very own 

Y2 children, Theo Garner and Edward Moss. 

Mr Kelly has an online donation page for his 

challenge and we hope as many of you as 

possible will consider donating. The link is: 

 

https://my.sportrelief.com/sponsor/peterkell

y9385886 

 
 

Tulips Class Assembly 

 
Thank you to everyone who came to Tulips 

(1C) SEAL assembly all about ‘it’s good to be 

me’, we hope you enjoyed it. 

 

Topics 

 
The topics for next term are as follows: 

 

N   Farm Animals and Transport 

R    Up Up and Away  

Y1  Africa Oye 

Y2  Wriggle and Crawl 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  DIARY DATES 

 
Monday         Return to school 8.50a.m. 

 

Tuesday           

Wednesday     

Thursday  

Friday          Biscuit Day – RD 

                          

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   92.67% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     91.03% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   93.33% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    94.48% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    99.17% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   91.67% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 

 

93.61 

 
Only 1 class in green this week! 

Well done Snowdrops! 

  
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 AM  

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

After School Clubs 

 
Monday After School Clubs will start on 16th 

April 2018. A letter with further information 

will be sent home after the holidays. 
 

Spring Break 

 
School closes today for Spring Break. We hope 

you enjoy the holidays. Stay safe and return to 

school refreshed and ready for the new term 

on Monday 9th April at 8.50am. 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to the following children             

who have achieved Head Teacher Award this 

week: 

 

Ollie Roche          RD 

Conner Thomas    RH 

Reece Johnston   2W 

 

Bikes/Scooters 

 
Reminder – for safety reasons, bikes and 

scooters that are brought to school are NOT 

to be ridden on school grounds. Please dismount 

at the gate. Thank you. 

 

 

Lost Property 

 
Olivia Hyland RD has mislaid a “Charlie and 

Lola” umbrella – if found please return it to the 

school office. Thank you. 

 


